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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were four odor reports in the month of August.

Work on the new SCADA system is proceeding. Panel boxes have been installed and new wiring

is being pulled.

Timers to ramp up pump speed have been installed at Station 3 and 5. The timers at station 5 will

be activated when both pumps are available which should happen early in September. The timers

at station 3 are effective in controlling rag build up in the wetwell.

All generators have received semi annual service. This was a major service where fluids and

filters were changed by our contractor, Power Up.

The gate on Spring Street has been repaired. It had been struck by a truck entering the facility.

The sodium hypochlorite feed line to the scrubber has been hard piped from the hypo storage

room to the scrubber. Previously tubing had been in place which developed many leaks. Since

the piping change the leaks have been eliminated.

A valve was replaced at station 5 which will allow the wetwell to be pumped directly to the force

main using a portable pump.


